
September 12, 2016 

Members of the ALRC, 

In May our license was renewed with the condition we meet with the MNA once a month.  We 

requested a public meeting be held at our restaurant and were told by MNA President Lynn Lee ‘we 

don’t do that’.  Therefore, the meetings were held at Lynn Lee’s house with a representative of the 

complainants, Lynn Lee and a representative from our restaurant.  

We respectfully submit the issues with the MNA, a group with no legal standing, should have no bearing 

on your decision to grant our license.  

We request our liquor license be renewed without condition. We have no liquor violations or police 

contacts. 

Thank you, 
Maureen White 
THAT BBQ JOINT 
 


